"Give Ye Them To Eat"



An Integrated Development Program

Dear Friends at **Tabernacle** United Methodist Church

Thank you so much for your donation of **\$ 208.33** received on **07/06/2018**. Everyone at the *Give Ye Them to Eat* Ministry is thankful because your support helps us serve many people around the state of Puebla, Mexico.

We are in the rainy season, but despite that, we have worked on many projects over the last few months.

You may remember that we had an earthquake near our Tree of Life Training Center at Tlancualpican in September, 2017. We have had to make many repairs on buildings at the center and have helped with homes in the town and in the surrounding areas.

Some people lost their homes so we have taught people to build straw-bale homes and aided them in building, and payed for materials and payed for certain necessary specialized labor. These homes are more resistant to earthquakes and are cooler. We are also helping some families have homes that are in difficult situations economically.

There is a Methodist church in Tlancualpican and we are helping them build a structure to have a roof over their patio. Their church building is very hot so they really need a meeting place that is a bit more comfortable. This project is almost finished.

Our livestock project is going well – we have a number of goats and sheep that will have babies soon, we have chickens and one cow. We sell milk in the town. The eggs are used by the staff and we sell some eggs. We do a lot of training of local farmers on how to better raise the livestock. We also share our high-grade live-stock to mate with theirs to improve their stock.

June 5 our new missionaries arrived to work with us: Miguel Mairena and Nan McCurdy. They are learning a lot!

We pray that you will stay in touch and keep GYTTE in your hearts and prayers.

In God's love,

Clara, Ivonne, Catalino, Nan and Miguel

GYTTE Advance # 07629A

Address: Perote No. 1, Col. La Paz

Puebla, Puebla 72160

México

E-mail: GYTTEphm@aol.com

Tel: 011.52.222.248.1802 Fax: 011.52.222.249.2158

Web site: www.gytte.org